
 Make a Child Smile 
One at a Time 

2020 in Review 

This is the first in a series of periodic newsletters we will be sending out to update 

the membership on club activities. 

 

2020 was much different than other years due to COVID-19. And although we 

didn’t have a Father’s Day Car Show, we were able have a few cruises at Friendly’s. 

We also held the Charity Show and the Home Depot event, both of which were well 

attended.  

 

In 2020, the club made charitable contributions of over $10,000. Many of our check 

presentations were published in the Times Tribune. They are all published on our 

website www.villacapricruisers.org.  

 

Thank you to everyone who helped during this last show season! 
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Nay Aug Park Secured 

for 2021 

Joe Carra and other board 

members met with 

members of Scranton’s 

Recreational Authority to 

secure Nay Aug Park for 

both the Father’s Day and 

Charity Shows. Father’s 

Day is June 20, and we are 

adding a rain date of June 

27 in 2021. The Charity 

Show is scheduled for 

August 29. 

2021 Planning 

We are in the process of securing sponsors for 2021. The Event Calendar is being prepared, however this year we 

won’t be holding our traditional February calendar preparation meeting for clubs and organizations due to COVID-

19. Instead, we mailed out the calendar event forms to these stakeholders. Also, we are extending the deadline for 

calendar event entries to March 15. Forms are available from Joe Carra and on our website. The board has been 

meeting monthly.  
 

As you may know, only a handful of car-related events were held last year. We hope for a better 2021.  

Membership Dues 

Dues coverage dates have 

changed to a January to 

December cycle. Members 

who have not yet paid can 

do so by mailing a $25 

check payable to Villa 

Capri Cruisers CCI to PO 

Box 358, Dunmore PA 

18512. You can also pay 

via PayPal using the 

DONATE link on the club 

website. 
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